
 

 
   Comments on 

Weekly Natural Gas Storage Report 
 

for the week ending November 26, 2021  |  Release Date:  December 2, 2021 
   

59 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Withdrawal 
        Close to Expectations 

 

The EIA reported a 59 Bcf withdrawal from natural gas storage inventories for the week 
ending November 26, which included the Thanksgiving holiday. The draw was in line with 
expectations of a 58 Bcf withdrawal.   The EIA recorded a small 1 Bcf withdrawal in the year-
earlier period and the five-year average is a 25 Bcf draw. The prior week’s EIA report showed a 
21 Bcf draw 

Total working gas in storage is now 3,564 Bcf, which is 375 Bcf less than last year at this time 
and 70 Bcf below the five-year average of 3,634 Bcf. 
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